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October 1, 2016  

 
 
 
 
Ms. Claire M. Grady 
Director, Defense Procurement and Acquisition Policy, DOD 
Office of the Under Secretary for Acquisition, Technology and Logistics 
U.S. Department of Defense 
3000 Defense Pentagon 
Washington, DC 20301-3000 
 
 
Dear Ms. Grady, 
 
 
I, Yvonne Howerton, Head of Contracting Activity Designee, Farm and Foreign 
Agricultural Services, Acquisition Management Division, certify in accordance 
with the requirements of Section 801 of the Fiscal Year 2008 National Defense 
Authorization Act (NDAA), that acquisitions conducted on behalf of the 
Department of Defense by this contracting office in Fiscal Year 2017, will 
comply with defense procurement requirements for Fiscal Year 2017. 
 
 
 
Please contact me directly with any questions by telephone at 202-690-5401, or 
by email to Yvonne.Howerton@wdc.usda.gov.  
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